

Date: 07.5.2020

Dear Parents

This Lockdown all over the world is indeed a testing time. It has restricted us physically, socially and emotionally. But, space and travels have been redefined with the advanced and appropriate use of technology. We at Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini seek to use the very technology to bring Virtual classes and effective learning to your wards. We take this moment to introduce **E-Counseling session:** Orienting the journey of grade IX, by the school counsellor to our students. This session aims to help relieve stress and reorient students to healthy lifestyles. It would also aid in streamlining the student's priorities and reaffirming their dedication to structured learning.

Your ward is required to log onto https://meet.google.com/xam-heim-fpf on Saturday, 9 May 2020 at 11:00 am, sharp, through their G Suite ids provided by the school.

Looking forward to an active participation.

Stay Home, Stay Safe

Geeta Gangwani (Principal)